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January 23, 2024 

 

Dear Prospective Pastor/Director of Student Ministries,  

Our search team began meeting in January.  We are spending time in prayer, listening to each other 

carefully and attempting to discern God’s direction for the future of our students and the teen ministries 

at CCF.  We will continue to solicit feedback from our current leaders, parents, students and the CCF 

body at large in attempt to listen to God’s direction.   

There are seven people who make up the search team. All of which have volunteered out of our love for 

teens.  All are invested in the Student Ministry program and the impact students will have on the future 

Church.  Because of that, we carry a tremendous interest in the overall effectiveness of the student 

ministry programs at CCF.  We are aware of the essential role students play in the health and growth of 

the church body.   

We have a process designed to help us learn about each person who applies. Of course, this will 

ultimately include phone calls, questionnaires, and other communication. But first and foremost, we are 

relying upon prayer and God’s direction. We believe God has chosen the perfect person for us already. 

Thanks for taking the time to review the materials on our site and praying about the potential of God 

bringing you to CCF. 

 

Prayerfully, 

 

The Student Ministries Search Team 

SMsearch@ccfedmonds.org 

  

615 Glen Street 
Edmonds, WA 98020 
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